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October 9, 2016 
 

WELCOME.TO THE HOUSE OF THE LORD 
 

We welcome you in the name of the Lord Jesus. We are honored with your 
presence. If you do not have a church home, you are invited to join us regularly. 
Please introduce yourself to pastor Jeremy Lucke as you leave today and sign the 
guest book in the entryway. You may also wish to complete one of the pew cards 
and drop it jn the offering plate. Beverages, snacks and fellowship time follow the 
service in the Fellowship Hall. Everyone is welcome. 
 
The ringing of the bell and the lighting of the Christ candle mark the beginning of 
our service, and, a time for quiet meditation, prayer and inward reflection as we 
begin our worship. 
 
Children are welcome at our worship services. However, if you prefer, Peace 
Lutheran has a nursery equipped for children 3 years old and younger (near the 
piano, accessible from the hallway). It is not staffed during this service, but has a 
speaker that will allow you to listen to the service. You are also welcome to use 
the fellowship room and hallway to walk a noisy child. It also has speakers. please 
speak to an usher if you need assistance. 
 
Children's activity pages for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available in the entryway. 
Peace is so thankful and pleased to have children present in our church services. 
Do know that we have a Cry Room available for your needs. 
 
There are times during the service that you will be asked to stand if you are able. 
Please feel free to remain seated if standing is difficult. 
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PASTORS OFFICE HOURS: Pastor will be in the office Tuesday - Friday 9:OO - Noon 
Secretary Office: Tuesday and Thursday 9:OO - Noon. 
 
The website is:  http://peaceinphilomath.com/  The website is updated weekly 
with the most current peace Lutheran information, including the Sunday Worship 
bulletins, church calendar, and serving roster. 
 
The Peace Progress Newsletter is available to view on line on the Church website. 
Please let Kay Glathar know if you no Ionger wish to receive a hard copy of the 
newsletter in your church mailbox. Submission deadline for the next edition is 
October 23rd  
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 . 
Bryson Skaar is playing jazz piano at Imagine Coffee (on Philomath Blvd. at corner 
of 53d Street, across from Bi-Mart) on Monday nights 7-9 PM. 
There will be a ‘Song Suggestion Box’ put in the Narthex for you to request a 
special song that you really like to sing, Pastor will choose one song out of the box 
each Sunday to be sung by the congregation during the service. 
 
Community Services Garden hours when you can come and work in the garden: 
every Wednesday from 6:00 - 7:30 PM. 
 
Request for your Military Service photo: We are making a "photo" collage of our 
vets to be displayed around Memorial Day and Veteran's Day each year. Carole 
Gutbrod would appreciate digital images sent to her: gcarole@comcast.net  or 
brought to church to be photographed (and immediately returned to you). 
Please round up a favorite image ln the next week or two. 
 

Dates to Remember: 
 
October 18th Council Meeting, 7:00 PM 
 

Fall Bazaar 
Ladies Guild has been sponsoring a Fall Bazaar for the past few years. Members of 
the church contribute handmade items or baked good to sell. There are also gift 
baskets prepared, a cookie corner setup and a small amount of new or gently 
used items sold. The monies collected from the sale go primarily to local charities, 
Camp Lutherwood scholarships and supporting a seminarian. 
 
Please continue using your talents to help make this sale a huge success. A variety 
of items keep our sale sought out and successful. Lf you bake, knit, crochet, sew, 
do woodworking, crafts or make jewelry, use your talents to contribute to this fun 
event. 
 
As time for the bazaar is closer, consider helping setup, selling or cleaning up. lt is 
a fun day for all. 
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Baskets for Bazaar 
 

Maybe you don't feel talented enough to make something for our Fall Bazaar. 
Would you consider sponsoring a basket? You Bet the items for a basket and I’ll 
put them together and wrap them. Here are some ideas to get you started. Jse 
your imagination! These are just a few ideas to get you started. 
 

Coffee Basket 
Dorm Basket 

Baby Boy or Girl Basket 
Breakfast Basket 

OSU Basket 
Get Well Soon Basket 
Soup Lovers Basket 

Spa Basket 
Wine Basket 

Taste of Italy Basket 
Chocolate Lovers Basket 

Doggie Basket 
Mexican Fiesta Basket 

 
When you have your items ready, put them in a bag and bring them to the 
church. I will include a list of the items in the basket when I prepare it. Lf you have 
a basket, include it, but l would be happy to provide the basket for you. No need 
to include ribbon or wrap, l will take care of that for you. Please try to get your 
items to the church no later than Sunday. October 30th. The sooner the better. lt's 
important that you try and meet this deadline so our committee has time to 
prepare the baskets prior to the bazaar. 
Thank you!  
 

Kay Glathar 


